
 

             Crime Informational – Larceny  
    On Wednesday, October 5, 2022, at 3:45pm, CCTV recorded the three pictured individuals exiting from the 

pictured vehicle and removing a catalytic convertor from a vehicle that was parked in front of 632 West 125th 

St. The below pictured vehicle was last seen going north on 12th Ave from West 131st St. If these individuals’ 

identity is known or if seen on university property, notify the NYPD via 911 and Public Safety Operations at 

212-853-3333.        
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